Traffic Committee meeting. Sept 11™ 2019
Reading Room 10am.

Present

Sarah, Malcom — residents of Church Street
Gerry, Joe and Simon.

The purpose of the meeting was to respond to strong concerns over the level of traffic passing through
Church St. as discussed at the PC.

There is more traffic.
There is bigger traffic — HGV, bus and in particular farm vehicles.

Solutions discussed were:

A Priority system, perhaps split into two parts.

A negotiation with farmers to try and divert or at least mitigate the tractor problem.
An alternative turning route for the Coop lorry.

An alternative route for the bus.

Other solutions may become apparent.

First there needs to be some data. Sarah and Malcom agreed they would form a group to record data
and liaise with the PC. This could be a traffic count and photographic evidence.

SD agreed to find out from Sandra what level of data was needed by CATG to get a response.
Also to find out if there were plans for a traffic count anyway.

Malcolm gave his details to be a point of contact for forwarding to Sandra.
It was agreed that the group would come to a PC meeting in October.
The meeting finished at 10.45am.

Simon Davison



